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Attending the PCA was a wonderful experience for me and is one I feel I will never forget. Of course I have used American sign language in class and have tried to use it outside of class with fellow peers, but I have never had the opportunity to communicate or sign with individuals that use it as their only means of communication, or with a deaf person. For me, this made it a really eye opening experience, as I was able to see for myself how the deaf community communicates with each other, but also with individuals who are still learning.
	From this experience I learned a lot about the deaf community, such as they are no different than the speaking and hearing community. I have always been told that they are no different, but never seeing it for myself I did not know exactly what was meant, but now that I have, I understand. The deaf community lives the same lives as everyone else, and it seems as if this one obstacle does not get in the way with how upbeat and motivating everyone was this past Saturday. This experience was really inspirational for me, as I got to see so many people, deaf and hearing, interested in American sign language, learning, teaching, and helping each other. This really gave me hope for the deaf community, seeing so many people interested in this form of communication, as I feel the more involved the more we can do for the deaf and help better improve their opportunities in things such as the workforce, like we have discussed in class.
	Another thing that I gained from this weekend was how important practice and conversation is. Just from these few hours and the experience of talking with fluent and experienced people in American sign language, I noticed improvement in myself and others. It made me realize how important conversation and the using of what you know can encourage and motivate you, as your realize how much you actually already know. Overall, this was a very moving and encouraging experience that I hope I will have the opportunity to experience again.
